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[External] ATA-MSC Urges Further Details Following GHC Timeline Adjustment 
Tuesday, September 12, 2023 3:09:08 PM

Good Afternoon ATA Moving and Storage Conference Members,

Yesterday USTRANSOM announced that it was adjusting the timeline for shipments under the
Global Household Goods Contract. The announcement noted that "local shipments under GHC, will
likely begin later in 2023 instead of the initial target of September."

In follow-up to this communication and a subsequent media release from GHC contractor HomeSafe
Alliance, the ATA Moving & Storage Conference wrote to senior HomeSafe leadership. The letter,
linked here, notes that both announcements are vague in regards to timing, and asks that HomeSafe
provide additional information regarding timing and updates. ATA-MSC will continue to monitor and
share any information we receive. 

As always, thank you for your continued engagement,

ATA Moving and Storage Conference

American Trucking Associations

80 M St SE, Suite 800
Washington, DC 20003
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